
LOCAL LEADERS
Dear Colleagues:

Yesterday, AT&T notified CWA that it intends to put a mandatory policy in place for 

all wireline employees to be fully vaccinated by January 1, 2022.

CWA has demanded negotiations on this mandatory subject of bargaining and we 

will be engaging in that bargaining as soon as possible. I will keep you advised as 

the discussions with AT&T on this important subject progress

In Unity,

Christopher M. Shelton

President 

CWA

501 Third Street NW

Washington, DC 20001 

cwa-union.org

https://u1584542.ct.sendgrid.net/ss/c/Mqag7sW8TIW-nixyBdulQj-U8LX7Id8RjB7ANqQtO65GkmqUnQISxlvm1hpdv-XdQv0-NIESdOjGUos9AEX9_1qs9IXj0Hyr4Lpbi7FJBAlySTcAsz13Tmj8Ng3z7pI3SBjnAk9AY2nF2GenXRJqb9df3zvtikmqWM3FXMP6kj_1pmtXBMtWlDuakqQUh71qEJLRod_8qwT6VFBhisD68txRWy9S5JfH4WdQtYFonW4IHhy-gIMIJvwBtq93cpi7kVDAftX0TO_pmGo27d9WQ3PlR55PRpLZMA95NcQl93s/3et/9OileUVvSdSd8gYyhuQjxA/h1/YGaX582NO1nP_p7uINVTG6RkGHXSRBgXlZBorDk5EAc

